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SHRM Magazine - “DOL Announces Proposed Rule
To Expand FLSA Tip Sharing”
December 5, 2017 Fort Wayne

Kathleen Anderson of the Fort Wayne office was quoted in a Society for
Human Resource Management (SHRM) article entitled “DOL Announces
Proposed Rule to Expand FLSA Tip Sharing” and published on Dec. 5.
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